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16.0 WATER SUPPLY 

16.1 Introduction 
This section discusses water supply for the NECEC Project’s facilities. None of the NECEC Project’s 

transmission lines will require water supply facilities. There are no individual wells proposed for the new 

Merrill Road Converter Station or the new Fickett Road Substation.  

 

The Coopers Mills, Larrabee Road, Raven Farm, and Surowiec substations have existing wells; no 

modifications to the wells at these locations are needed. The existing water supply at each facility will be 

used, and all are sufficient to meet anticipated future needs. There are no water supply facilities associated 

with Crowley’s Substation or Maine Yankee Substation, and none are proposed at this time. No common 

wells or public water supply wells are proposed at any of the NECEC Project substations. 

 


